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An exploration of a new division of labor
between machines and humans, in which people
provide value to the economy with little or
no compensation. The computerization of the
economy—and everyday life—has transformed the
division of labor between humans and
machines, shifting many people into work that
is hidden, poorly compensated, or accepted as
part of being a “user” of digital technology.
Through our clicks and swipes, logins and
profiles, emails and posts, we are, more or
less willingly, participating in digital
activities that yield economic value to
others but little or no return to us. Hamid
Ekbia and Bonnie Nardi call this kind of
participation—the extraction of economic
value from low-cost or free labor in computermediated networks—“heteromation.” In this
book, they explore the social and
technological processes through which
economic value is extracted from digitally
mediated work, the nature of the value
created, and what prompts people to
participate in the process. Arguing that
heteromation is a new logic of capital
accumulation, Ekbia and Nardi consider
different kinds of heteromated labor:
communicative labor, seen in user-generated
content on social media; cognitive labor,
including microwork and self-service;
creative labor, from gaming environments to
literary productions; emotional labor, often
hidden within paid jobs; and organizing
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labor, made up of collaborative groups such
as citizen scientists. Ekbia and Nardi then
offer a utopian vision: heteromation
refigured to bring end users more fully into
the prosperity of capitalism.

Rise of the Machines
We live in a world increasingly ruled by
technology; we seem as governed by technology
as we do by laws and regulations.
Frighteningly often, the influence of
technology in and on our lives goes
completely unchallenged by citizens and
governments. We comfort ourselves with the
soothing refrain that technology has no
morals and can display no prejudice, and it's
only the users of technology who distort
certain aspects of it. But is this statement
actually true? Dr Robert Smith thinks it is
dangerously untrue in the modern era. Having
worked in the field of artificial
intelligence for over 30 years, Smith reveals
the mounting evidence that the mechanical
actors in our lives do indeed have, or at
least express, morals: they're just not the
morals of the progressive modern society that
we imagined we were moving towards. Instead,
as we are just beginning to see – in the US
elections and Brexit to name but a few –
there are increasing incidences of machine
bigotry, greed and the crass manipulation of
our basest instincts. It is easy to assume
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that these are the result of programmer
prejudices or the product of dark forces
manipulating the masses through the network
of the Internet. But what if there is
something more fundamental and explicitly
mechanical at play, something inherent within
technology itself? This book demonstrates how
non-scientific ideas have been encoded deep
into our technological infrastructure.
Offering a rigorous, fresh perspective on how
technology has brought us to this place, Rage
Inside the Machine challenges the long-held
assumption that technology is an apolitical
and amoral force. Shedding light on littleknown historical stories and investigating
the complex connections between scientific
philosophy, institutional prejudice and new
technology, this book offers a new, honest
and more truly scientific vision of
ourselves.

Trigger Warnings
“An entertaining romp that tells us where and
why the tech industry, once America’s
darling, went wrong, and what it might do to
recover its good graces.” —Tim Wu, author of
The Master Switch Buying groceries, tracking
our health, finding a date: whatever we want
to do, odds are that we can now do it online.
But few of us realize just how many
oversights, biases, and downright ethical
nightmares are baked inside the tech products
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we use every day. It’s time we change that.
In Technically Wrong, Sara Wachter-Boettcher
demystifies the tech industry, leaving those
of us on the other side of the screen better
prepared to make informed choices about the
services we use—and to demand more from the
companies behind them. A Wired Top Tech Book
of the Year A Fast Company Best Business and
Leadership Book of the Year

The Sciences of the Artificial
This volume tackles a quickly-evolving field
of inquiry, mapping the existing discourse as
part of a general attempt to place current
developments in historical context; at the
same time, breaking new ground in taking on
novel subjects and pursuing fresh approaches.
The term "A.I." is used to refer to a broad
range of phenomena, from machine learning and
data mining to artificial general
intelligence. The recent advent of more
sophisticated AI systems, which function with
partial or full autonomy and are capable of
tasks which require learning and
'intelligence', presents difficult ethical
questions, and has drawn concerns from many
quarters about individual and societal
welfare, democratic decision-making, moral
agency, and the prevention of harm. This work
ranges from explorations of normative
constraints on specific applications of
machine learning algorithms today-in everyday
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medical practice, for instance-to reflections
on the (potential) status of AI as a form of
consciousness with attendant rights and
duties and, more generally still, on the
conceptual terms and frameworks necessarily
to understand tasks requiring intelligence,
whether "human" or "A.I."

Behind the Screen
"Digital technology will bring globalisation
and robotics (globotics) to previously
shielded professional and service sectors.
Jobs will be displaced at the eruptive pace
of digital technology while they will be
replaced at a normal historical pace. The
mismatch will produce a backlash - the
globotics upheaval"--

Routledge Handbook of Digital Media and
Communication
A revealing look at how negative biases
against women of color are embedded in search
engine results and algorithms Run a Google
search for “black girls”—what will you find?
“Big Booty” and other sexually explicit terms
are likely to come up as top search terms.
But, if you type in “white girls,” the
results are radically different. The
suggested porn sites and un-moderated
discussions about “why black women are so
sassy” or “why black women are so angry”
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presents a disturbing portrait of black
womanhood in modern society. In Algorithms of
Oppression, Safiya Umoja Noble challenges the
idea that search engines like Google offer an
equal playing field for all forms of ideas,
identities, and activities. Data
discrimination is a real social problem;
Noble argues that the combination of private
interests in promoting certain sites, along
with the monopoly status of a relatively
small number of Internet search engines,
leads to a biased set of search algorithms
that privilege whiteness and discriminate
against people of color, specifically women
of color. Through an analysis of textual and
media searches as well as extensive research
on paid online advertising, Noble exposes a
culture of racism and sexism in the way
discoverability is created online. As search
engines and their related companies grow in
importance—operating as a source for email, a
major vehicle for primary and secondary
school learning, and beyond—understanding and
reversing these disquieting trends and
discriminatory practices is of utmost
importance. An original, surprising and, at
times, disturbing account of bias on the
internet, Algorithms of Oppression
contributes to our understanding of how
racism is created, maintained, and
disseminated in the 21st century.

The Revolution That Wasn’t
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An eye-opening look at the invisible workers
who protect us from seeing humanity's worst
on today's commercial internet Social media
on the internet can be a nightmarish place. A
primary shield against hateful language,
violent videos, and online cruelty uploaded
by users is not an algorithm. It is people.
Mostly invisible by design, more than 100,000
commercial content moderators evaluate posts
on mainstream social media platforms:
enforcing internal policies, training
artificial intelligence systems, and actively
screening and removing offensive
material--sometimes thousands of items per
day. Sarah T. Roberts, an award-winning
social media scholar, offers the first
extensive ethnographic study of the
commercial content moderation industry. Based
on interviews with workers from Silicon
Valley to the Philippines, at boutique firms
and at major social media companies, she
contextualizes this hidden industry and
examines the emotional toll it takes on its
workers. This revealing investigation of the
people "behind the screen" offers insights
into not only the reality of our commercial
internet but the future of globalized labor
in the digital age.

The Globotics Upheaval
What are we to make of our digital social
lives and the forces that shape it? Should we
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feel fortunate to experience such networked
connectivity? Are we privileged to have
access to unimaginable amounts of
information? Is it easier to work in a
digital global economy? Or is our privacy and
freedom under threat from digital
surveillance? Our security and welfare being
put at risk? Our politics undermined by
hidden algorithms and misinformation? Written
by a distinguished group of leading scholars
from around the world, the Routledge Handbook
of Digital Media and Communication provides a
comprehensive, unique, and multidisciplinary
exploration of this rapidly growing and
vibrant field of study. The Handbook adopts a
three-part structural framework for
understanding the sociocultural impact of
digital media: the artifacts or physical
devices and systems that people use to
communicate; the communicative practices in
which they engage to use those devices,
express themselves, and share meaning; and
the organizational and institutional
arrangements, structures, or formations that
develop around those practices and artifacts.
Comprising a series of essay-chapters on a
wide range of topics, this volume
crystallizes current knowledge, provides
historical context, and critically
articulates the challenges and implications
of the emerging dominance of the network and
normalization of digitally mediated
relations. Issues explored include the power
of algorithms, digital currency, gaming
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culture, surveillance, social networking, and
connective mobilization. More than a
reference work, this Handbook delivers a
comprehensive, authoritative overview of the
state of new media scholarship and its most
important future directions that will shape
and animate current debates.

Humble Pi
The increasing use of artificial intelligence
within the workplace is likely to cause
significant disruption to the labour market
and in turn, to the economy, due to a
reduction in the number of taxable workers.
In this innovative book, Xavier Oberson
proposes taxing robots as a possible solution
to the anticipated problem of declining tax
revenues. In accordance with guiding legal
and economic principles, the book explores
the various tax models that could be applied
to both the use of robots, such as a usage or
automation tax, and to robots directly.
Numerous associated issues are discussed,
such as the definition of robots for tax
purposes, the difficulty of granting a tax
capacity to robots, as well as the
compatibility of robot taxes with
international tax rules. The author concludes
by putting forward a possible system for the
taxation of robots, taking all of these
issues into consideration. Being the first
work of its kind to explore the potential for
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taxing robots in detail, this book will be a
unique resource for researchers in the fields
of law and economics who have an interest in
the impact of artificial intelligence.
Lawyers and tax professionals can also
benefit from Oberson's insights on what
future models of taxation may look like and
what the legal consequences may be.

Algorithms of Oppression
A guide to understanding the inner workings
and outer limits of technology and why we
should never assume that computers always get
it right. In Artificial Unintelligence,
Meredith Broussard argues that our collective
enthusiasm for applying computer technology
to every aspect of life has resulted in a
tremendous amount of poorly designed systems.
We are so eager to do everything
digitally—hiring, driving, paying bills, even
choosing romantic partners—that we have
stopped demanding that our technology
actually work. Broussard, a software
developer and journalist, reminds us that
there are fundamental limits to what we can
(and should) do with technology. With this
book, she offers a guide to understanding the
inner workings and outer limits of
technology—and issues a warning that we
should never assume that computers always get
things right. Making a case against
technochauvinism—the belief that technology
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is always the solution—Broussard argues that
it's just not true that social problems would
inevitably retreat before a digitally enabled
Utopia. To prove her point, she undertakes a
series of adventures in computer programming.
She goes for an alarming ride in a driverless
car, concluding “the cyborg future is not
coming any time soon”; uses artificial
intelligence to investigate why students
can't pass standardized tests; deploys
machine learning to predict which passengers
survived the Titanic disaster; and attempts
to repair the U.S. campaign finance system by
building AI software. If we understand the
limits of what we can do with technology,
Broussard tells us, we can make better
choices about what we should do with it to
make the world better for everyone.

Rage Inside the Machine
A sober-minded philosophical exploration of
what AI can and cannot achieve Humans may not
be Earth’s most intelligent species for much
longer: the world champions of chess, Go, and
Jeopardy! are now all AIs. Given the rapid
pace of progress in AI, many predict that it
could advance to human-level intelligence
within the next several decades. From there,
it could quickly outpace human intelligence.
What do these developments mean for the
future of the mind? In Artificial You, Susan
Schneider says that it is inevitable that AI
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will take intelligence in new directions, but
urges that it is up to us to carve out a
sensible path forward. As AI technology turns
inward, reshaping the brain, as well as
outward, potentially creating machine minds,
it is crucial to beware. Homo sapiens, as
mind designers, will be playing with "tools"
they do not understand how to use: the self,
the mind, and consciousness. Schneider argues
that an insufficient grasp of the nature of
these entities could undermine the use of AI
and brain enhancement technology, bringing
about the demise or suffering of conscious
beings. To flourish, we must grasp the
philosophical issues lying beneath the
algorithms. At the heart of her exploration
is a sober-minded discussion of what AI can
truly achieve: Can robots really be
conscious? Can we merge with AI, as tech
leaders like Elon Musk and Ray Kurzweil
suggest? Is the mind just a program?
Examining these thorny issues, Schneider
proposes ways we can test for machine
consciousness, questions whether
consciousness is an unavoidable byproduct of
sophisticated intelligence, and considers the
overall dangers of creating machine minds.

Monitoring the Movies
How to repair the disconnect between
designers and users, producers and consumers,
and tech elites and the rest of us: toward a
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more democratic internet. In this provocative
book, Ramesh Srinivasan describes the
internet as both an enabler of frictionless
efficiency and a dirty tangle of politics,
economics, and other inefficient,
inharmonious human activities. We may love
the immediacy of Google search results, the
convenience of buying from Amazon, and the
elegance and power of our Apple devices, but
it's a one-way, top-down process. We're not
asked for our input, or our opinions--only
for our data. The internet is brought to us
by wealthy technologists in Silicon Valley
and China. It's time, Srinivasan argues, that
we think in terms beyond the Valley.
Srinivasan focuses on the disconnection he
sees between designers and users, producers
and consumers, and tech elites and the rest
of us. The recent Cambridge Analytica and
Russian misinformation scandals exemplify the
imbalance of a digital world that puts
profits before inclusivity and democracy. In
search of a more democratic internet,
Srinivasan takes us to the mountains of
Oaxaca, East and West Africa, China,
Scandinavia, North America, and elsewhere,
visiting the "design labs" of rural, lowincome, and indigenous people around the
world. He talks to a range of high-profile
public figures--including Elizabeth Warren,
David Axelrod, Eric Holder, Noam Chomsky,
Lawrence Lessig, and the founders of Reddit,
as well as community organizers, labor
leaders, and human rights activists.. To make
Page 14/46

Free Reading Artificial Unintelligence How
Computers Misunderstand The World The Mit
Press
a better internet, Srinivasan says, we need a
new ethic of diversity, openness, and
inclusivity, empowering those now excluded
from decisions about how technologies are
designed, who profits from them, and who are
surveilled and exploited by them.

Beyond the Valley
What does "cyber" even mean? And where does
the idea come from? We live in an age
increasingly defined by technology. But as we
check our emails, board a plane, or read
about the latest Russian hack, we rarely ask
how the ideas that shaped our modern world
originated. Thomas Rid's revelatory history
of cybernetics pulls together disparate
threads in the history of technology: from
the invention of radar and pilotless flying
bombs in World War Two, to artificial
intelligence, virtual reality,
cryptocurrencies, and present day fears about
cyber security.

The AI Economy
“Bruce Schneier’s amazing book is the best
overview of privacy and security ever
written.”—Clay Shirky “Bruce Schneier’s
amazing book is the best overview of privacy
and security ever written.”—Clay Shirky Your
cell phone provider tracks your location and
knows who’s with you. Your online and inPage 15/46

Free Reading Artificial Unintelligence How
Computers Misunderstand The World The Mit
Press
store purchasing patterns are recorded, and
reveal if you're unemployed, sick, or
pregnant. Your e-mails and texts expose your
intimate and casual friends. Google knows
what you’re thinking because it saves your
private searches. Facebook can determine your
sexual orientation without you ever
mentioning it. The powers that surveil us do
more than simply store this information.
Corporations use surveillance to manipulate
not only the news articles and advertisements
we each see, but also the prices we’re
offered. Governments use surveillance to
discriminate, censor, chill free speech, and
put people in danger worldwide. And both
sides share this information with each other
or, even worse, lose it to cybercriminals in
huge data breaches. Much of this is
voluntary: we cooperate with corporate
surveillance because it promises us
convenience, and we submit to government
surveillance because it promises us
protection. The result is a mass surveillance
society of our own making. But have we given
up more than we’ve gained? In Data and
Goliath, security expert Bruce Schneier
offers another path, one that values both
security and privacy. He brings his
bestseller up-to-date with a new preface
covering the latest developments, and then
shows us exactly what we can do to reform
government surveillance programs, shake up
surveillance-based business models, and
protect our individual privacy. You'll never
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look at your phone, your computer, your
credit cards, or even your car in the same
way again.

Heteromation, and Other Stories of
Computing and Capitalism
This edited volume looks at the history and
theories of trigger warnings, the ethics of
use, and presents case studies from
instructors and students describing instances
when trigger warnings were and were not used.
By exploring the issue through scholarly
lenses and examples, Trigger Warnings
provides rigorous analysis of the
controversy.

digitalSTS
In this counterintuitive study of digital
democracy, Jen Schradie shows how the web has
become another weapon in the arsenal of the
powerful, and a potent weapon for
conservative activists. Rather than leveling
the playing field, the internet has tilted it
in favor of the Right, where only the most
sophisticated and well-funded players can
compete.

Artificial You
Over the course of a generation, algorithms
have gone from mathematical abstractions to
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powerful mediators of daily life. Algorithms
have made our lives more efficient, more
entertaining, and, sometimes, better
informed. At the same time, complex
algorithms are increasingly violating the
basic rights of individual citizens.
Allegedly anonymized datasets routinely leak
our most sensitive personal information;
statistical models for everything from
mortgages to college admissions reflect
racial and gender bias. Meanwhile, users
manipulate algorithms to "game" search
engines, spam filters, online reviewing
services, and navigation apps. Understanding
and improving the science behind the
algorithms that run our lives is rapidly
becoming one of the most pressing issues of
this century. Traditional fixes, such as
laws, regulations and watchdog groups, have
proven woefully inadequate. Reporting from
the cutting edge of scientific research, The
Ethical Algorithm offers a new approach: a
set of principled solutions based on the
emerging and exciting science of socially
aware algorithm design. Michael Kearns and
Aaron Roth explain how we can better embed
human principles into machine code - without
halting the advance of data-driven scientific
exploration. Weaving together innovative
research with stories of citizens,
scientists, and activists on the front lines,
The Ethical Algorithm offers a compelling
vision for a future, one in which we can
better protect humans from the unintended
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impacts of algorithms while continuing to
inspire wondrous advances in technology.

The Oxford Handbook of Ethics of AI
What identity means in an algorithmic age:
how it works, how our lives are controlled by
it, and how we can resist it Algorithms are
everywhere, organizing the near limitless
data that exists in our world. Derived from
our every search, like, click, and purchase,
algorithms determine the news we get, the ads
we see, the information accessible to us and
even who our friends are. These complex
configurations not only form knowledge and
social relationships in the digital and
physical world, but also determine who we are
and who we can be, both on and offline.
Algorithms create and recreate us, using our
data to assign and reassign our gender, race,
sexuality, and citizenship status. They can
recognize us as celebrities or mark us as
terrorists. In this era of ubiquitous
surveillance, contemporary data collection
entails more than gathering information about
us. Entities like Google, Facebook, and the
NSA also decide what that information means,
constructing our worlds and the identities we
inhabit in the process. We have little
control over who we algorithmically are. Our
identities are made useful not for us—but for
someone else. Through a series of
entertaining and engaging examples, John
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Cheney-Lippold draws on the social
constructions of identity to advance a new
understanding of our algorithmic identities.
We Are Data will educate and inspire readers
who want to wrest back some freedom in our
increasingly surveilled and algorithmicallyconstructed world.

The Message is Murder
A study of the relationship between platform
and creative expression in the Atari VCS. The
Atari Video Computer System dominated the
home video game market so completely that
“Atari” became the generic term for a video
game console. The Atari VCS was affordable
and offered the flexibility of changeable
cartridges. Nearly a thousand of these were
created, the most significant of which
established new techniques, mechanics, and
even entire genres. This book offers a
detailed and accessible study of this
influential video game console from both
computational and cultural perspectives.
Studies of digital media have rarely
investigated platforms—the systems underlying
computing. This book (the first in a series
of Platform Studies) does so, developing a
critical approach that examines the
relationship between platforms and creative
expression. Nick Montfort and Ian Bogost
discuss the Atari VCS itself and examine in
detail six game cartridges: Combat,
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Adventure, Pac-Man, Yars' Revenge, Pitfall!,
and Star Wars: The Empire Strikes Back. They
describe the technical constraints and
affordances of the system and track
developments in programming, gameplay,
interface, and aesthetics. Adventure, for
example, was the first game to represent a
virtual space larger than the screen
(anticipating the boundless virtual spaces of
such later games as World of Warcraft and
Grand Theft Auto), by allowing the player to
walk off one side into another space; and
Star Wars: The Empire Strikes Back was an
early instance of interaction between media
properties and video games. Montfort and
Bogost show that the Atari VCS—often
considered merely a retro fetish object—is an
essential part of the history of video games.

Robotics Through Science Fiction
Scholars across the humanities, social
sciences, and information sciences are
grappling with how best to study virtual
environments, use computational tools in
their research, and engage audiences with
their results. Classic work in science and
technology studies (STS) has played a central
role in how these fields analyze digital
technologies, but many of its key examples do
not speak to today’s computational realities.
This groundbreaking collection brings
together a world-class group of contributors
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to refresh the canon for contemporary digital
scholarship. In twenty-five pioneering and
incisive essays, this unique digital field
guide offers innovative new approaches to
digital scholarship, the design of digital
tools and objects, and the deployment of
critically grounded technologies for analysis
and discovery. Contributors cover a broad
range of topics, including software
development, hackathons, digitized objects,
diversity in the tech sector, and distributed
scientific collaborations. They discuss
methodological considerations of social
networks and data analysis, design projects
that can translate STS concepts into durable
scientific work, and much more. Featuring a
concise introduction by Janet Vertesi and
David Ribes and accompanied by an interactive
microsite, this book provides new
perspectives on digital scholarship that will
shape the agenda for tomorrow’s generation of
STS researchers and practitioners.

The Promise of Artificial Intelligence
First published in 2002. Routledge is an
imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa
company.

Data Action
WINNER: The 2018 McGannon Center Book Prize
and shortlisted for the Goddard Riverside
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Stephan Russo Book Prize for Social Justice
The New York Times Book Review: "Riveting."
Naomi Klein: "This book is downright scary."
Ethan Zuckerman, MIT: "Should be required
reading." Dorothy Roberts, author of Killing
the Black Body: "A must-read." Astra Taylor,
author of The People's Platform: "The single
most important book about technology you will
read this year." Cory Doctorow:
"Indispensable." A powerful investigative
look at data-based discrimination—and how
technology affects civil and human rights and
economic equity The State of Indiana denies
one million applications for healthcare,
foodstamps and cash benefits in three
years—because a new computer system
interprets any mistake as “failure to
cooperate.” In Los Angeles, an algorithm
calculates the comparative vulnerability of
tens of thousands of homeless people in order
to prioritize them for an inadequate pool of
housing resources. In Pittsburgh, a child
welfare agency uses a statistical model to
try to predict which children might be future
victims of abuse or neglect. Since the dawn
of the digital age, decision-making in
finance, employment, politics, health and
human services has undergone revolutionary
change. Today, automated systems—rather than
humans—control which neighborhoods get
policed, which families attain needed
resources, and who is investigated for fraud.
While we all live under this new regime of
data, the most invasive and punitive systems
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are aimed at the poor. In Automating
Inequality, Virginia Eubanks systematically
investigates the impacts of data mining,
policy algorithms, and predictive risk models
on poor and working-class people in America.
The book is full of heart-wrenching and eyeopening stories, from a woman in Indiana
whose benefits are literally cut off as she
lays dying to a family in Pennsylvania in
daily fear of losing their daughter because
they fit a certain statistical profile. The
U.S. has always used its most cutting-edge
science and technology to contain,
investigate, discipline and punish the
destitute. Like the county poorhouse and
scientific charity before them, digital
tracking and automated decision-making hide
poverty from the middle-class public and give
the nation the ethical distance it needs to
make inhumane choices: which families get
food and which starve, who has housing and
who remains homeless, and which families are
broken up by the state. In the process, they
weaken democracy and betray our most
cherished national values. This deeply
researched and passionate book could not be
more timely.

If Then
The cultural impact of new information and
communication technologies has been a
constant topic of debate, but questions of
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race and ethnicity remain a critical absence.
TechniColor fills this gap by exploring the
relationship between race and technology.From
Indian H-1B Workers and Detroit techno music
to karaoke and the Chicano interneta,
TechniColor's specific case studies document
the ways in which people of color actually
use technology. The results rupture such
racial stereotypes as Asian whiz-kids and
Black and Latino techno-phobes, while
fundamentally challenging many widely-held
theoretical and political assumptions.
Incorporating a broader definition of
technology and technological practices--to
include not only those technologies thought
to create "revolutions" (computer hardware
and software) but also cars, cellular phones,
and other everyday technologies--TechniColor
reflects the larger history of technology use
by people of color. Contributors: Vivek Bald,
Ben Chappell, Beth Coleman, McLean Greaves,
Logan Hill, Alicia Headlam Hines, Karen
Hossfeld, Amitava Kumar, Casey Man Kong Lum,
Alondra Nelson, Mimi Nguyen, Guillermo GomézPeña, Tricia Rose, Andrew Ross, Thuy Linh
Nguyen Tu, and Ben Williams.

Taxing Robots
Today, people use technology to self-track:
hours slept, steps taken, calories consumed,
medications administered. In this book, Gina
Neff and Dawn Nafus describe what it means
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when people turn their everyday experience
into data.

Cybertypes
Written as a wake-up call to the field of
media studies, The Message is Murder analyses
the violence bound up in the everyday
functions of digital media. At its core is
the concept of 'computational capital' - the
idea that capitalism itself is a computer,
turning qualities into quantities, and that
the rise of digital culture and technologies
under capitalism should be seen as an
extension of capitalism's bloody
logic.Engaging with Borges, Turing, Claude
Shannon, Hitchcock and Marx, this book tracks
computational capital to reveal the lineages
of capitalised power as it has restructured
representation, consciousness and survival in
the twentieth and twenty-first centuries. It
argues that the global intensification of
inequality relies on the discursive,
informatic and screen-mediated production of
social difference.Ultimately The Message is
Murder makes the case for recognising media
communications across all platforms - books,
films, videos, photographs and even language
itself - as technologies of political
economy, entangled with the social contexts
of a capitalism that is inherently racial,
gendered and genocidal.
Page 26/46

Free Reading Artificial Unintelligence How
Computers Misunderstand The World The Mit
Press
Artificial Unintelligence
As movies took the country by storm in the
early twentieth century, Americans argued
fiercely about whether municipal or state
authorities should step in to control what
people could watch when they went to movie
theaters, which seemed to be springing up on
every corner. Many who opposed the
governmental regulation of film conceded that
some entity—boards populated by trusted civic
leaders, for example—needed to safeguard the
public good. The National Board of Review of
Motion Pictures (NB), a civic group founded
in New York City in 1909, emerged as a
national cultural chaperon well suited to
protect this emerging form of expression from
state incursions. Using the National Board's
extensive files, Monitoring the Movies offers
the first full-length study of the NB and its
campaign against motion-picture censorship.
Jennifer Fronc traces the NB's Progressiveera founding in New York; its evolving set of
"standards" for directors, producers,
municipal officers, and citizens; its "city
plan," which called on citizens to report
screenings of condemned movies to local
officials; and the spread of the NB's
influence into the urban South. Ultimately,
Monitoring the Movies shows how Americans
grappled with the issues that arose alongside
the powerful new medium of film: the extent
of the right to produce and consume images
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and the proper scope of government control
over what citizens can see and show.

Artificial Unintelligence
From everyday apps to complex algorithms,
Ruha Benjamin cuts through tech-industry hype
to understand how emerging technologies can
reinforce White supremacy and deepen social
inequity. Benjamin argues that automation,
far from being a sinister story of racist
programmers scheming on the dark web, has the
potential to hide, speed up, and deepen
discrimination while appearing neutral and
even benevolent when compared to the racism
of a previous era. Presenting the concept of
the “New Jim Code,” she shows how a range of
discriminatory designs encode inequity by
explicitly amplifying racial hierarchies; by
ignoring but thereby replicating social
divisions; or by aiming to fix racial bias
but ultimately doing quite the opposite.
Moreover, she makes a compelling case for
race itself as a kind of technology, designed
to stratify and sanctify social injustice in
the architecture of everyday life. This
illuminating guide provides conceptual tools
for decoding tech promises with
sociologically informed skepticism. In doing
so, it challenges us to question not only the
technologies we are sold but also the ones we
ourselves manufacture. If you adopt this book
for classroom use in the 2019-2020 academic
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year, the author would be pleased to arrange
to Skype to a session of your class. If
interested, enter your details in this signup sheet: https://buff.ly/2wJsvZr

Technicolor
Six classic science fiction stories and
commentary that illustrate and explain key
algorithms or principles of artificial
intelligence. This book presents six classic
science fiction stories and commentary that
illustrate and explain key algorithms or
principles of artificial intelligence. Even
though all the stories were originally
published before 1973, they help readers
grapple with two questions that stir debate
even today: how are intelligent robots
programmed? and what are the limits of
autonomous robots? The stories—by Isaac
Asimov, Vernor Vinge, Brian Aldiss, and
Philip K. Dick—cover telepresence, behaviorbased robotics, deliberation, testing, humanrobot interaction, the “uncanny valley,”
natural language understanding, machine
learning, and ethics. Each story is preceded
by an introductory note, “As You Read the
Story,” and followed by a discussion of its
implications, “After You Have Read the
Story.” Together with the commentary, the
stories offer a nontechnical introduction to
robotics. The stories can also be considered
as a set of—admittedly fanciful—case studies
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to be read in conjunction with more serious
study. Contents “Stranger in Paradise” by
Isaac Asimov, 1973 “Runaround” by Isaac
Asimov, 1942 “Long Shot” by Vernor Vinge,
1972 “Catch That Rabbit” by Isaac Asimov,
1944 “Super-Toys Last All Summer Long” by
Brian Aldiss, 1969 “Second Variety” by Philip
K. Dick, 1953

Postfeminism and Organization
An argument that—despite dramatic advances in
the field—artificial intelligence is nowhere
near developing systems that are genuinely
intelligent. In this provocative book, Brian
Cantwell Smith argues that artificial
intelligence is nowhere near developing
systems that are genuinely intelligent.
Second wave AI, machine learning, even
visions of third-wave AI: none will lead to
human-level intelligence and judgment, which
have been honed over millennia. Recent
advances in AI may be of epochal
significance, but human intelligence is of a
different order than even the most powerful
calculative ability enabled by new
computational capacities. Smith calls this AI
ability “reckoning,” and argues that it does
not lead to full human
judgment—dispassionate, deliberative thought
grounded in ethical commitment and
responsible action. Taking judgment as the
ultimate goal of intelligence, Smith examines
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the history of AI from its first-wave origins
(“good old-fashioned AI,” or GOFAI) to such
celebrated second-wave approaches as machine
learning, paying particular attention to
recent advances that have led to excitement,
anxiety, and debate. He considers each AI
technology's underlying assumptions, the
conceptions of intelligence targeted at each
stage, and the successes achieved so far.
Smith unpacks the notion of intelligence
itself—what sort humans have, and what sort
AI aims at. Smith worries that, impressed by
AI's reckoning prowess, we will shift our
expectations of human intelligence. What we
should do, he argues, is learn to use AI for
the reckoning tasks at which it excels while
we strengthen our commitment to judgment,
ethics, and the world.

Ethics and Data Science
How data science and the analysis of networks
help us solve the puzzle of unintended
consequences. Social life is full of
paradoxes. Our intentional actions often
trigger outcomes that we did not intend or
even envision. How do we explain those
unintended effects and what can we do to
regulate them? In Decoding the Social World,
Sandra González-Bailón explains how data
science and digital traces help us solve the
puzzle of unintended consequences—offering
the solution to a social paradox that has
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intrigued thinkers for centuries.
Communication has always been the force that
makes a collection of people more than the
sum of individuals, but only now can we
explain why: digital technologies have made
it possible to parse the information we
generate by being social in new, imaginative
ways. And yet we must look at that data,
González-Bailón argues, through the lens of
theories that capture the nature of social
life. The technologies we use, in the end,
are also a manifestation of the social world
we inhabit. González-Bailón discusses how the
unpredictability of social life relates to
communication networks, social influence, and
the unintended effects that derive from
individual decisions. She describes how
communication generates social dynamics in
aggregate (leading to episodes of “collective
effervescence”) and discusses the mechanisms
that underlie large-scale diffusion, when
information and behavior spread “like
wildfire.” She applies the theory of networks
to illuminate why collective outcomes can
differ drastically even when they arise from
the same individual actions. By opening the
black box of unintended effects, GonzálezBailón identifies strategies for social
intervention and discusses the policy
implications—and how data science and
evidence-based research embolden critical
thinking in a world that is constantly
changing.
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Self-Tracking
Extraordinary innovations in technology
promise to transform the world, but how
realistic is the claim that AI will change
our lives? In this much needed book the
acclaimed economist Roger Bootle responds to
the fascinating economic questions posed by
the age of the robot, steering a path away
from tech jargon and alarmism towards a
rational explanation of the ways in which the
AI revolution will affect us all. Tackling
the implications of Artificial Intelligence
on growth, productivity, inflation and the
distribution of wealth and power, THE AI
ECONOMY also examines coming changes to the
the way we educate, work and spend our
leisure time. A fundamentally optimistic view
which will help you plan for changing times,
this book explains AI and leads you towards a
more certain future. Extraordinary
innovations in technology promise to
transform the world, but how realistic is the
claim that AI will change our lives? In this
much needed book the acclaimed economist
Roger Bootle responds to the fascinating
economic questions posed by the age of the
robot, steering a path away from tech jargon
and alarmism towards a rational explanation
of the ways in which the AI revolution will
affect us all. Tackling the implications of
Artificial Intelligence on growth,
productivity, inflation and the distribution
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of wealth and power, THE AI ECONOMY also
examines coming changes to the the way we
educate, work and spend our leisure time. A
fundamentally optimistic view which will help
you plan for changing times, this book
explains AI and leads you towards a more
certain future.

Automating Inequality
"Data Action will offer a model for reading,
collecting, visualizing, and putting data to
work on civic change. Using arresting
graphics and influential case studies, as
well as incorporating cultural and historical
context, Data Action presents a helpful
corrective to standard practice.
Historically, data has been used and
manipulated to make policy decisions without
input from the general public. Data Action
asks advocates of big data to rethink how
they work by laying out a methodology for
more transparent and accountable data
analysis. The tools outlined in this book
will help anyone, not just government
officials, but data scientists, civic
activists and hackers, as well as all
citizens reaching for more effective civic
debates and policy reforms, to shape our
environment, economy, public health, and
quality of life, with greater transparency
and democratic participation"-Page 34/46
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Race After Technology
"No provider or user of an interactive
computer service shall be treated as the
publisher or speaker of any information
provided by another information content
provider." Did you know that these twenty-six
words are responsible for much of America's
multibillion-dollar online industry? What we
can and cannot write, say, and do online is
based on just one law—a law that protects
online services from lawsuits based on user
content. Jeff Kosseff exposes the workings of
Section 230 of the Communications Decency
Act, which has lived mostly in the shadows
since its enshrinement in 1996. Because many
segments of American society now exist
largely online, Kosseff argues that we need
to understand and pay attention to what
Section 230 really means and how it affects
what we like, share, and comment upon every
day. The Twenty-Six Words That Created the
Internet tells the story of the institutions
that flourished as a result of this powerful
statute. It introduces us to those who
created the law, those who advocated for it,
and those involved in some of the most
prominent cases decided under the law.
Kosseff assesses the law that has facilitated
freedom of online speech, trolling, and much
more. His keen eye for the law, combined with
his background as an award-winning
journalist, demystifies a statute that
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affects all our lives –for good and for ill.
While Section 230 may be imperfect and in
need of refinement, Kosseff maintains that it
is necessary to foster free speech and
innovation. For filings from many of the
cases discussed in the book and updates about
Section 230, visit jeffkosseff.com

Technically Wrong: Sexist Apps, Biased
Algorithms, and Other Threats of Toxic
Tech
This edited book inserts postfeminism (PF) as
a critical concept into understandings of
work and organization. While the notion of PF
has been extensively investigated in cultural
and media studies, it has yet to emerge
within organization studies - remaining
marginal to understandings of work based
experiences and subjectivities. Understanding
PF as a discursive cultural context not only
draws on an established epistemological
orientation to organizations as discursively
constructed and reproduced but allows us to
highlight how PF may underpin and be
underpinned by other discursive regimes This
book, as the first in the field, draws on key
international authors to explore: the
contextual ‘backdrop’ of PF and its links
with neo-liberalism, transnational feminism
and other hegemonic discourses; the different
ways in which this backdrop has infiltrated
organizational values and practice through
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the primacy attached to choice, merit and
individual agency as well as through the
widespread perception that gender
disadvantage has been ‘solved’; and the
implications for organizational subjectivity
and for how inequality is experienced and
perceived. This book introduces postfeminism
as a critical concept with contemporary
importance for the study of organizations,
arguing for its explanatory potential when:
Exploring women’s and men’s experience of
managing and organizing; Investigating the
gendered aspects of organizational life;
Analysing the contemporary validation of the
feminine and the associated feminization of
management/leadership and organizations;
Tracing the emergence of new femininities and
masculinities within organizational contexts.
The book is ideal reading for researchers
working in the area of Gender and
Organization Studies but is also of interest
to researchers in the areas of Cultural
Studies, Media Studies, Women’s Studies and
Sociology.

Data and Goliath: The Hidden Battles to
Collect Your Data and Control Your
World
The Sciences of the Artificial reveals the
design of an intellectual structure aimed at
accommodating those empirical phenomena that
are "artificial" rather than "natural." The
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goal is to show how empirical sciences of
artificial systems are possible, even in the
face of the contingent and teleological
character of the phenomena, their attributes
of choice and purpose. Developing in some
detail two specific examples—human psychology
and engineering design—Professor Simon
describes the shape of these sciences as they
are emerging from developments of the past 25
years. "Artificial" is used here in a very
specific sense: to denote systems that have a
given form and behavior only because they
adapt (or are adapted), in reference to goals
or purposes, to their environment. Thus, both
man-made artifacts and man himself, in terms
of his behavior, are artificial. Simon
characterizes an artificial system as an
interface between two environments—inner and
outer. These environments lie in the province
of "natural science," but the interface,
linking them, is the realm of "artificial
science." When an artificial system adapts
successfully, its behavior shows mostly the
shape of the outer environment and reveals
little of the structure or mechanisms of the
inner. The inner environment becomes
significant for behavior only when a system
reaches the limits of its rationality and
adaptability, and contingency degenerates
into necessity.

The Twenty-Six Words That Created the
Internet
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As the impact of data science continues to
grow on society there is an increased need to
discuss how data is appropriately used and
how to address misuse. Yet, ethical
principles for working with data have been
available for decades. The real issue today
is how to put those principles into action.
With this report, authors Mike Loukides,
Hilary Mason, and DJ Patil examine practical
ways for making ethical data standards part
of your work every day. To help you consider
all of possible ramifications of your work on
data projects, this report includes: A sample
checklist that you can adapt for your own
procedures Five framing guidelines (the Five
C's) for building data products: consent,
clarity, consistency, control, and
consequences Suggestions for building ethics
into your data-driven culture Now is the time
to invest in a deliberate practice of data
ethics, for better products, better teams,
and better outcomes. Get a copy of this
report and learn what it takes to do good
data science today.

The AI Delusion
We live in an incredible period in history.
The Computer Revolution may be even more lifechanging than the Industrial Revolution. We
can do things with computers that could never
be done before, and computers can do things
for us that could never be done before. But
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our love of computers should not cloud our
thinking about their limitations. We are told
that computers are smarter than humans and
that data mining can identify previously
unknown truths, or make discoveries that will
revolutionize our lives. Our lives may well
be changed, but not necessarily for the
better. Computers are very good at
discovering patterns, but are useless in
judging whether the unearthed patterns are
sensible because computers do not think the
way humans think. We fear that superintelligent machines will decide to protect
themselves by enslaving or eliminating
humans. But the real danger is not that
computers are smarter than us, but that we
think computers are smarter than us and, so,
trust computers to make important decisions
for us. The AI Delusion explains why we
should not be intimidated into thinking that
computers are infallible, that data-mining is
knowledge discovery, and that black boxes
should be trusted.

Racing the Beam
#1 INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER AN ADAM SAVAGE
BOOK CLUB PICK The book-length answer to
anyone who ever put their hand up in math
class and asked, “When am I ever going to use
this in the real world?” “Fun, informative,
and relentlessly entertaining, Humble Pi is a
charming and very readable guide to some of
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humanity's all-time greatest
miscalculations—that also gives you
permission to feel a little better about some
of your own mistakes.” —Ryan North, author of
How to Invent Everything Our whole world is
built on math, from the code running a
website to the equations enabling the design
of skyscrapers and bridges. Most of the time
this math works quietly behind the scenes . .
. until it doesn’t. All sorts of seemingly
innocuous mathematical mistakes can have
significant consequences. Math is easy to
ignore until a misplaced decimal point upends
the stock market, a unit conversion error
causes a plane to crash, or someone divides
by zero and stalls a battleship in the middle
of the ocean. Exploring and explaining a
litany of glitches, near misses, and
mathematical mishaps involving the internet,
big data, elections, street signs, lotteries,
the Roman Empire, and an Olympic team, Matt
Parker uncovers the bizarre ways math trips
us up, and what this reveals about its
essential place in our world. Getting it
wrong has never been more fun.

Decoding the Social World
A guide to understanding the inner workings
and outer limits of technology and why we
should never assume that computers always get
it right. In Artificial Unintelligence,
Meredith Broussard argues that our collective
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enthusiasm for applying computer technology
to every aspect of life has resulted in a
tremendous amount of poorly designed systems.
We are so eager to do everything
digitally--hiring, driving, paying bills,
even choosing romantic partners--that we have
stopped demanding that our technology
actually work. Broussard, a software
developer and journalist, reminds us that
there are fundamental limits to what we can
(and should) do with technology. With this
book, she offers a guide to understanding the
inner workings and outer limits of
technology--and issues a warning that we
should never assume that computers always get
things right. Making a case against
technochauvinism--the belief that technology
is always the solution--Broussard argues that
it's just not true that social problems would
inevitably retreat before a digitally enabled
Utopia. To prove her point, she undertakes a
series of adventures in computer programming.
She goes for an alarming ride in a driverless
car, concluding "the cyborg future is not
coming any time soon"; uses artificial
intelligence to investigate why students
can't pass standardized tests; deploys
machine learning to predict which passengers
survived the Titanic disaster; and attempts
to repair the U.S. campaign finance system by
building AI software. If we understand the
limits of what we can do with technology,
Broussard tells us, we can make better
choices about what we should do with it to
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make the world better for everyone.
The Ethical Algorithm
We live in a world in which Google's search
algorithms determine how we access
information, Facebook's News Feed algorithms
shape how we socialize, and Netflix
collaborative filtering algorithms choose the
media products we consume. As such, we live
algorithmic lives. Life, however, is not
blindly controlled or determined by
algorithms. Nor are we simply victims of an
ever-expanding artificial intelligence.
Rather than looking at how technologies shape
or are shaped by political institutions, this
book is concerned with the ways in which
informational infrastructure may be
considered political in its capacity to shape
social and cultural life. It looks
specifically at the conditions of algorithmic
life -- how algorithms work, both materially
and discursively, to create the conditions
for sociality and connectivity. The book
argues that the most important aspect of
algorithms is not what they are in terms of
their specific technical details but rather
how they become part of social practices and
how different people enlist them as powerful
brokers of information, communication and
society. If we truly want to engage with the
promises of automation and predictive
analytics entailed by the promises of "big
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data", we also need to understand the
contours of algorithmic life that condition
such practices. Setting out to explore both
the specific uses of algorithms and the
cultural forms they generate, this book
offers a novel understanding of the power and
politics of algorithmic life as grounded in
case studies that explore the materialdiscursive dimensions of software.
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